
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
June 13, 2005 

 
 
 
Bob Keith, Administrator 
Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board  
1860 Hawthorne Avenue, NE, Suite 200 
Salem, OR 97303 
 
Dear Mr. Keith: 
 
 We reviewed your May 13, 2005 Notice of Proposed Rulemaking Hearing to change the Oregon  
Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board’s rules to conform to the Appraiser Qualifications Board’s 
January 1, 2008 Real Property Appraisal Qualification Criteria. We support your prompt adoption of the 
proposals. Please provide us a copy of the adopted rules. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 Ben Henson 
   Executive Director  

cc:  Karen Turnbow, Rules Coordinator 
 Craig Zell, Board Chair 
 

 


